
Sault Naturalists General Meeting 
May 5, 2009 

7:30 pm 
 
 

The meeting was held at the Great Lakes Forestry Centre, Sault Ste. Marie, 
Ontario. 
 
“Travels in South Africa” was presented by Dr. Harvey Robbins. The membership 
was treated to wonderful pictures of flora and fauna. 
 
A business meeting was led by Dave Euler. 
 
• Signs for our viewing platforms: Gail Andrew has made a suggestion that 

the signs be made of cast iron, wording to be either: (1) Built by the Sault 
Naturalists; (2) Funded by the Sault Naturalists; or (3) Built and funded by the 
Sault Naturalists. After some discussion, it was thought that a sign could be 
painted metal with the same suggested wording options.  

       Vivian Hall moved that we ask Graham and Aja to make a design for a metal       
sign including our club logo with various wording options.   This can be 
brought to a sign maker for a price estimate. Seconded by C. Bosley.  Motion 
was carried. 

       Action: Dave is to contact Graham and Aja. If possible the design will be 
presented to the membership at our June meeting. 

       Action: RobertD will then bring the design to a sign maker for a price to be 
approved by the membership. 
 

• Environmental Film Festival: Dave thanked the volunteers who manned the 
display. 

 
• Outing: Dave reminded us that Saturday morning (May 9) is the outing led by 

David Bell (6:00 am.). 
 

• Program: Our June 9 program is “How not to Get Lost in the Woods” by 
David Szlag. 
 

 Adjournment: 9:15 
 
 Robert D. Cohen 
 
 
 
Acting Secretary 
 
 


